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To all students, faculty, and staff:

I believe that recognizing excellent performance and encouraging
diversity in the learning experience are two key components that
contribute significantly to the quality of life on campus and inspire
us to even greater accomplishments. Therefore, I invite you to take
part in this year's Presidential Awards and Presidential Mini-Grant
Programs by reading the enclosed materials and participating in the
nomination and application processes.

The Presidential Mini-Grants for Departmental Diversity Initiatives
help bring to fruition the ideas that enable the University to adapt
to the changing needs of our community. They are designed to foster
the projects that are the seeds of growth for the University, and
that will help us improve our research and work together with greater
understanding.

The President's Awards for Teaching as Part-Time Faculty and for
Excellence in Diversity and Affirmative Action help us to recognize
the wonderful work that goes on at Stony Brook and to thank the
people whose commitment, ability, and spirit have made the University
a great place. Presidential Award recipients are given a certificate
at the Annual Awards Dinner in the Fall, as well as a cash award of
$1,000. Each Mini-Grant recipient is given a certificate at the
Annual Awards Dinner in the Fall and each Mini-Grant can attain a
maximum of $10,000, drawing upon a total pool of $30,000.

The application/nomination deadline is February 22, 2010; please
click on the program below of interest to you for further
information, and be sure to submit your application/nomination by the
deadline date. Thank you for taking the time to give this serious
consideration. 

Samuel L. Stanley, Jr., M.D. 
President

President's Award for Teaching as a Part-Time Faculty:
http://www.stonybrook.edu/pres/parttime.html

Dr. William McAdoo President's Award for Excellence in Diversity and
Affirmative Action: http://www.stonybrook.edu/pres/mcadoo.html

Presidential Mini-Grant for Departmental Diversity Initiatives:
http://www.stonybrook.edu/pres/deptdiversity.html


